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DATE:   
Dec 30. 2010
RE:
   
Compliance at Safety Kleen Medley Site 
The inspection of 10/14/2010 revealed no violations. There was one area of concern noted in the inspection report involving storage of non-transfer facility waste in the transfer facility area. This AOC turned out to be just an issue of mistaken signage rather than an actual storage area issue. The facility was reminded of its’ obligation to store only transfer facility waste in its transfer facility area and also that a change in the location of that area can only be made through the required annual updated of their transfer facility information.
